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Dear Beaver Lake Families, 
 
Happy March and welcome back to school after the epic February snow storms! Winter 2019 is 
one we will remember for years to come. We hope you had fun out in the snow on the extra days 
off. Following such a wild weather month, we are beginning to feel ready for Spring sunshine, 
warmer temperatures and a normal routine.   
 
Each year the BLMS PTSA recognizes and shows appreciation for our outstanding volunteers 
with the Golden Acorn Awards. Do you know an outstanding BLMS volunteer? Do you know a 
BLMS educator who does an extra great job? We would really love to receive nominations for the 
prestigious Golden Acorn Awards. Please visit the PTSA website and click on PTSA > Forms and 
Documents > Golden Acorn Nomination Form. Nominations are due by March 15.   
 
In other important news, the PTSA Board is currently selecting a small group of people to form 
the Nominating Committee. The Nominating Committee is responsible to create and present the 
Executive Board Slate for next year, 2019-2020. If you are interested in serving on the PTSA 
Board, please e-mail volunteers@beaverlakeptsa.org. The new officer slate will be presented and 
voted on at the May General Membership meeting. Please consider serving on the BLMS PTSA 
Board and don’t be shy about reaching out! There is something for everyone within PTSA.     
 
Due to the inclement weather in February followed by midwinter break, BULLDOG BINGO is 
postponed and will now take place on APRIL 26 from 6-8pm. All BLMS students, families and 
staff are welcome to enjoy a fun night of Bingo with great game prizes AND raffle prizes. BINGO 
TICKETS AND PIZZA MUST BE PRE-ORDERED and forms will be available on the BLMS 
website and in the office as the event draws closer. Watch for more details to come regarding the 
longest-standing Beaver Lake Middle School tradition. 
 
Please join in and attend the next General Membership Meeting on Thursday, March 7 at 9:30am 
in the BLMS Library. We really appreciate having our community attend these important 
meetings. It is a wonderful opportunity to hear from Principal Cho and to ask her questions.   
 
We hope to see you around the school in March! 
  
Sincerely, 
Mary Jo Webb and Krystl McCandlish 
PTSA Co-Presidents  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
“Like” us on Facebook at Beaver Lake Middle School PTSA and find us at our website… 

http://blmsptsa.ourschoolpages.com/Home 
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MARK YOUR CALENDAR! 
 

Bulldog Bingo Night is coming April 26th, 6-8pm. 

 

This fun family event is a Beaver Lake Tradition!   

 

Dinner, Bingo, Prizes, Concessions.... and fun!  

 

 
 

GOLDEN ACORN AWARD 

NOMINATIONS 
 

Do you know an amazing volunteer? Now is the time 

to nominate them for a Golden Acorn Award!  Please 

visit the PTSA website for more information.   

 

Nominations are due March 15. 

 

 

 
 

2019-2020 PTSA BOARD 
 

If you are interested in serving on the PTSA Board, 

please let us know!  The Nominating Committee is 

now being formed and will be reaching out to the 

community to create the slate for next year.   

 

E-mail volunteers@beaverlakeptsa.org 

 

 

 
 

❖ Sat., 3/9: Solo & Ensemble  

❖ Mon., 3/11-Fri., 3/15: Staff Appreciation Week 

❖ Mon., 3/11, 6:30-8pm: 5th Grade Parent Night 

❖ Wed., 3/13, 10:30-11:30am: 5th Grade Orientation 

Assembly 

❖ Wed., 3/13, 7-8pm: Winter Band Concert 

❖ Fri., 3/22, 7-10:55am: Half Day for Grading 

❖ Fri., 3/22: End of Tri 2 

 

 

 

Thanks to everyone who donated food on Feb 1, 2019 for the Staff Tailgate 

Luncheon!  The entire staff loved every bite!!  Our next luncheon in on 

Friday, March 15, 2019.  Here is the link:  Asian Luncheon for BLMS 

Staff  .We are celebrating all of the foods from Asia!  Please take a moment 

to sign up. 
 

mailto:volunteers@beaverlakeptsa.org
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080F45A5AB2EA57-asian1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080F45A5AB2EA57-asian1
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March 2018 

 

March Dining for Kids at Ohana! 
Enjoy a great meal for a great cause! The Issaquah Schools Foundation invites you to  Dining for Kids to raise funds for 

our Feeding Student Success program, which provides food aid in schools.  Join us anytime Wednesday, March 6th at 

Ohana in Issaquah.  Ohana will generously donate 20% of your bill to the Foundation.  

 

Save the Date: Nourish Every Mind 2019 

Please save the date and join the Issaquah Schools Foundation in supporting every student, every school at the 

2019 Nourish Every Mind events! 

• Luncheon: Friday, May 3 at the Meydenbauer Center  

• Breakfast: Tuesday, May 14 at Eastridge Church  

 

  

  

 

 

 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fisfdn.org%2Fdining-for-kids%2F&data=02%7C01%7C%7Ce23549aa9ce8480d244608d69d1d8247%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C636869148786911544&sdata=DAlImjm64BWFULgWgGhZXOuaOwtNjIZH6lDS8lx0ED8%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fisfdn.org%2Four-purpose%2Fadvancing-academic-achievement5%2Ffeeding-student-success%2F&data=02%7C01%7C%7Ce23549aa9ce8480d244608d69d1d8247%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C636869148786921537&sdata=UC8bJQbMMYwvg%2F3osArlcKaHiL%2BCThpWDPQAru4BZXE%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fdev.ohanaeastside.com%2F&data=02%7C01%7C%7Ce23549aa9ce8480d244608d69d1d8247%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C636869148786931548&sdata=reG1k%2FdFOTWz4upW0ogvKS7KETdJSWFCf7XkMw4tFFc%3D&reserved=0
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